
 
 

19th January 

Mobile Phone Data 

 

Dear parents, 

The Department for Education has a pilot offer to increase mobile data allowances for children and                
young people. You can apply for extra mobile data on your child’s behalf. 

This scheme is open to children and young people who: 

● don’t have access to a fixed broadband connection 
● cannot afford the additional data needed to access educational resources or social care services 
● have access to a mobile device that uses a participating network 
● are facing disruption to their face-to-face education, or have been advised not to attend school 

Networks involved 

● EE 
● O2 
● Sky Mobile 
● SMARTY 
● Tesco Mobile 
● Three 
● Virgin Mobile 
● Vodafone 

Other providers will join the scheme at a later stage. 

 

 

 

 



 

All you have to do is fill out this ​form​. 

 

When we collect your data this is how your information will be used. 

Privacy statement 

1. For the purposes of data protection, I need to let you know that the Department for Education (DfE) is                    
running the Mobile Network Offer through schools and their trusts or local authorities. 

2. If the offer is taken up by an adult account holder, the school or social care team will share the                     
account holder’s name and mobile phone details with the DfE, who will share these with the relevant                 
mobile network operator. 

3. The mobile network operator will use that information to increase the data available for the account                 
holder’s mobile device, as long as they qualify for the offer. 

4. The adult account holder’s personal data is only shared with their mobile network operator for the                 
purposes of the offer. No names of children or other adults, other than adult account holder, are shared                  
with the DfE or the mobile network operator. 

5. No personal information will be shared with the DfE if you do not want to take up the offer. 

6. If you want to know more about how your personal information will be used before you take up the                    
offer, we can send that to you first. 

7. If you decide to take up the offer, you’ll get a text message from the Department for Education with                    
more information about your data protection rights. 

 

On the next page are all the network offers. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2naJmZKvteW6ez2iAaXeoFq_qdVxpTUW25GzOz5aub9HQNw/viewform


 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


